
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
Thank you to all who were able to attend our Participating Faculty Social Hour last week. It is great seeing the 
friendly faces and sharing with each other the events of the day. I wanted to share the update detailing the many 
great things happening for our Participating Faculty for those who could not attend. 
 
In our discussions on the wrap up of the semester, I noted the progress of the Participating Faculty Task Force, 
which is comprised of participating faculty, tenured faculty and university staff.  The Task Force has worked on 
important issues that participating faculty members have brought forward. Through their participation in this 
leadership effort, the Task Force members share the common goal of making a meaningful difference in the lived 
experience of participating faculty on our campus. Task Force members completed work on the following 
important initiatives during the spring term: 

¶ 

/biomedical-sciences/directory/claire-kirchhoff.php
https://today.marquette.edu/2021/04/faculty-honored-for-excellence-in-research-at-2021-distinguished-scholars-program/
https://today.marquette.edu/2021/04/marquette-core-curriculum-award-winner-announced/
/ntt-commitment/your-voice.php


Participating Faculty Task Force 
 

Pat Loftis (co-chair)*  Physician Assistant Studies, College of Health Sciences 
Gary Meyer (co-chair)  Office of Faculty Affairs 
Lynn Griffith   Office of Marketing and Communication 
Nadelle Grossman  Law School 
Jill Guttormson   College of Nursing 
Heather Hathaway  College of Arts and Sciences 
Jennifer Henery*  Department of Theology, College of Arts and Sciences 
Jay Kutka   Budget Office 
Lauren Orton   Office of General Counsel 
Claudia Paetsch   Human Resources 
Melissa Shew*   Department of Philosophy, College of Arts and Sciences 
Marc Whitney*   Department of Strategic Communication, College of Communication 
Jean Zanoni*   Raynor Memorial Libraries 
 

* Participating Faculty Member 

 
 
 
 
 

 


